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Pauline Melvin 
 
38 Admirals Close 
Colney Heath 
Herts 
AL40QE 
 
 
 
Object to Proposal 
 
I wish to object to the application for this project, 
the access in and out of this development is extremely dangerous.It is not possible 
to have the flow of traffic in and out of this area safely.I fully appreciate that this car 
park is owned by Tarmac and having lived in the village for 45years it has always 
been an issue with safety.With more parents driving to the school and the Football 
Club being in a higher  
league and more visitors, the removal of the car park would be detrimental to the 
village.You will force the cars onto the roads around the area...and children risking 
crossing the roads with no road crossing patrol.Please seriously reconsider the 
need for these homes.


